

November 2024 Tax Id:

#77-0067797

Santa Ynez Valley Presbyterian Preschool Director's News Letter:

Dear Families.

Fall is finally in the air! This is such a wonderful time of the year. Children are settled in, they are feeling comfortable, and friendships have been established. There is much to be thankful for. Speaking of being thankful, we are feeling quite blessed with the generosity of our families as our Giving Tree has taken off in full bloom. The children are going to love having the new activity areas on the playground. Thank you so very much!

A special thank you to Kate Campbell and her Parent Club helpers for an AMAZING Harvest Festival. So many enjoyed the festivities, the delicious food, the trickor-treating, and the wonderful fellowship. Thank you to all who came and helped make it a success!

This month's Chapel will be focused on being thankful. Our scripture is from Psalm, 106:1, "Give thanks to the Lord for He is good, His love endures forever." As always, families are welcome to join us.

Please join us for our "Giving Thanks Days" for a breakfast treat near the Fairy Garden on November 21st and 22nd. Just a small token with a HUGE message of appreciation. A special treat will be ready at drop-off both mornings for you and your little.

As a reminder, we will be closed Monday, November 11th in honor of Veteran's Day and the week of November 24th for Thanksgiving. May you all enjoy a lovely and blessed Thanksgiving.

Many thanks and God bless!

Smiles. Jody Carmichael

Parent Club Note:

Hi Families.

Thanks to all who joined us for a fabulous harvest festival! A special thank you to our teachers who came out to help us with trick or treating and also to El Rancho Market for donating so many fabulous pumpkins for our kiddos to decorate!

We raised over \$1500 towards the Giving Tree and are getting closer to reaching our goal of \$2500 for the playground upgrade project. Way to go!

Our Holiday Giftwrap fundraiser through Charleston Wraps will begin on 11/21-12/6. All orders will be placeable online and please pass the links along to family and friends. A portion of our proceeds will go back to our school and you will be set with all of your holiday wrapping in time for Christmas! More information to come on this later in November.

Thanks. Kate Campbell (626) 840-8582 kate@centralcoastlandmarkproperties.com SYVPPS Parent Club

Important Dates

11/5-11/6 Chapel 11/11 No School 11/14-11/15 Dress Sporty 11/19-11/20 Chapel 11/21-11/22 Giving Thanks Days

11/25-11/29 No School